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BY E-MAIL 
 
July 2, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Walter Di Cesare 
Assistant Secretary and Director, Canadian Operations 
Gosfield Wind Limited Partnership 
480 de la Cité Blvd. 
Gatineau, PQ  J8T 8R3 
 
Dear Mr. Di Cesare: 
 
Re:  Application for Electricity Generator Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2009-0175 
 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity generator licence.  It is 
currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been filed: 
 
Gosfield Wind Limited Partnership is required to file a section 80 notice.  For your 
reference, the web link for an electronic copy of the section 80 notice is 
http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/documents/industryrelations/rules/MAAD_forms/MAAD
_sec_80-81_filing_requirements_011206.pdf  
 
Gosfield Wind Limited Partnership is an affiliate of Great Lakes Power Limited 
and section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 applies. 
 
Section 80 provides that,  
“No transmitter or distributor or affiliate of a transmitter or distributor shall acquire 
an interest in a generation facility in Ontario, construct a generation facility in 
Ontario or purchase shares of a corporation that owns a generation facility in 
Ontario unless it has first given notice of its proposal to do so to the Board and 
the Board,  
a)  has not issued a notice of review of the proposal within 60 days of the 

filing of the notice; or  
b)  has approved the proposal under section 82.” 
 

 

http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/documents/industryrelations/rules/MAAD_forms/MAAD_sec_80-81_filing_requirements_011206.pdf
http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/documents/industryrelations/rules/MAAD_forms/MAAD_sec_80-81_filing_requirements_011206.pdf
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The Board will resume processing your application once the above information 
has been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of 
this letter, the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an 
acknowledgement letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or 
order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version 
in Word and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  
Electronic copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor 
at +1 (416) 440-8133or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary
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